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To: Dr. Ken Keaton, Chair, UPC

 College of Arts and Letters
From: Michael J. Horswell, Chair, LLCL
Date: February 12, 2012
RE: Revision and reactivation of LLCL’s Honors in the Major
CC: Heather Coltman, Interim Dean of Arts and Letters; Jeffery Buller, Dean of the Honors College, Ed Pratt, Dean of Undergraduate Studies
The Department of Languages, Linguistics, and Comparative Literature would like to re-activate our Honors-in-the-Major program by updating our program in accordance to the Honors Curriculum Manual guidelines dated November 21, 2011. The attached summary of our Honors-in-the-Major program conforms to section 3.6 of the manual. You will note that we now have provided for the four required components of the upper division honors program, otherwise known as Honors-in-the-Major. 

We piloted this new program last year with one student in the Linguistics major and determined that it works well. The menu of options allows the flexibility we need, while still providing a rigorous experience for the Honors student.

According to the manual, these changes to our program must be approved by the College UPC and then submitted to the University’s Honors Council, and if approved there, will be forwarded to the University UPC and the Faculty Senate for final approvals. 

Thank you for your consideration of these changes. 
Department of Languages, Linguistics, and Comparative Literature

The Dorothy F. Schmidt College of Arts and Letters
777 Glades Road, Boca Raton, FL 33431
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